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Notice from the administrator of  Swissair Group to creditors and the media

Registration of debt applications running on schedule

Küsnacht-Zurich, March 22, 2002. Almost 16,000 of the 23,000 debt claims received by the admi-

nistrator in respect of the SAirGroup, SAirLines, Swissair Schweizerische Luftverkehr AG and

Flightlease AG will have been registered by the end of the week. Consequently, the computerized

processing of the claims is continuing to run on schedule.

Next weekly situation report due out on April 5, 2002

There will be no weekly situation report on Good Friday, March 29, 2002. Provided nothing extra-

ordinary happens, the next weekly situation report will be published on Friday, April 5, 2002.

***

For further information

• Website of the administrator: www.sachwalter-swissair.ch

• Filippo Th. Beck, Wenger Plattner, tel. 01 914 27 70, fax 01 914 27 88


